
The Operation of the Building
in  Na  Příkopě  29  Will  Be
Limited
Due to an energy-saving reason, the operation of the Česká
Spořitelna building will be limited from 23 December 2022 to
12 February 2023. Though only slightly heated, its premises
will remain accessible. Employees may briefly come in to deal
with paperwork, but staying there throughout the working hours
will not be possible due to the cold temperature.

Activities,  including  the  State  Examination  and  regular
examination,  will  be  moved  to  other  buildings  of  CU  FA.
Similarly, no events for students can be organized there.
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